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Principale

Professer H. L, Conklin, 
ACDOHALD COLLEGE P.O., P.Q.

■ H

1st August 1933.

'

Dear Professor Conklins

I am today in receipt of your 

letter of the 20th July with reference to 

formerly occupied by Dr. Barton, 

peated In this letter will be considered 

I have had an opportunity of having further conver­

sation with Acting Dean Snell and Mr. Ward*

Yours faithfully.

the house

Your request re-

as soon as
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___________ ___________________ _____________________________


